
‭School Safety and Anti-Violence Awareness Week‬
‭October 21st-24th, 2024‬
‭During this week, New Jersey schools are required to provide opportunities to discuss‬
‭methods for keeping students safe. Age appropriate lessons will be shared with each‬
‭grade level. Activities include, but are not limited to, student discussion about conflict‬
‭resolution, bullying prevention and school safety.‬


